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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago and thanks for the presentation of the national report.

We welcome legislative changes made by the Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago since the previous cycle with the view to ensure the promotion and protection of human rights in various fields 

We commend the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago for the submission of its periodic reports to the treaty bodies 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We positively note the establishment of the Gender Based Violence Unit to handle related cases. 

We also welcome national developments towards the promotion of human rights of persons with disabilities and steps for achieving compliance with international obligations on the rights of the child.

Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago:

· To continue working on harmonization and adoption of national legislation towards full compliance with obligations under the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child;

· To proceed with consideration of strengthening the legal framework towards the protection of the rights of persons with disabilities.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago a very successful review.
